
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Person County Board of 

Commissioners will be traveling to Washington, D.C. on March 14, 2018. The purpose of the travel 

is to accept an invitation from the White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs to attend a 

White House Conference starting at 1:00pm designated to develop a working relationship between 

the White House and the County Commissioners of North Carolina.   

 
 

Brenda B. Reaves, MMC, NCCCC 
Clerk to the Board 


